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On October 30 2014, LA CHAMBRE BLANCHE invites the public to attend the official launching of the new premises of 
research, creation and art prototype development laboratory. It will be a unique window of opportunity to meet with the 
project’s proponents and to participate to the art and technology community.
 
We have been rearranging the venue to allow an efficient appropriation of the means of production by the artists and 
other stakeholder in art and technology.  Artists, makers and other creative souls will have the opportunity to produce 3D 
models, to develop prototypes, to divert certain electronic devices from their primary purpose and to get acquainted 
with the most recent production means.  State of the art equipment as well as dedicated resources will be available to 
users in this new venue. We thus aim to allow some king of self-management as well as a technical and artistic support 
for the community.

To realise this project we received the support of many artists’ centers, cultural institutions as well as many art and 
technology enterprises. We will be happy to welcome you and many of those enterprises in our new space on October 
30 at 7:30 pm.
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